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Happy New Year to you all. It has been lovely seeing the children return with such 
enthusiasm and we have had a great start back to this new term. The flurry of snow brought 
a ripple of excitement into the classrooms and was a great stimulus for discussion and 
debate! We are proud to say that two of our year 2 children, Lily Ann and Eleri, were invited 
to a celebration of writing event on Thursday with Lord Julian Fellowes. Their stories were 
selected, by Lord Julian Fellowes, from 140 others, as examples of strong creativity and 
ambitious writing. They were the youngest children attending and received a certificate and 
a round of applause! 
We look forward to seeing all of your children continue to flourish this term and wish you a 
happy weekend. 
 
School Notices  
Reminder 
Please can all Children with long hair come to school with hair tied up on P.E 
days.   
 
Class Updates  
We've had a great first week back in Anning Class. We have been learning how to write a set 
of instructions for making a bird feeder in English and the value of coins and notes in 
Maths.  In PE we have been learning about gymnastics and we are fantastic at it! 

 

 

 

 



Upcoming events   

Year Group  Event  Date  

Whole School Finish for half term   Friday 14th February 

Half Term 

Whole School Return from half term  Monday 24th February   

Easter Holidays  

Whole School Break up for Easter  Friday 4th April 

Whole School Return to school Tuesday 22nd April 

 
 

Have a good weekend. P.Fearn 

 


